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September 17, 2007 
 
 
 
Mr. Joseph Wier 
Environmental Coordinator 
McKenzie Tank Lines, Inc 
Post Office Box 1200 
Tallahassee, Florida 32302 
 
Dear Mr. Wier: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to forward a copy of the executed Short Form Consent 
Order, OGC #07-1467-65-HW and Closing Order concerning McKenzie Tank Lines 
(St. Marks Terminal) facility located in St. Marks, Florida.  Thank you for your quick 
response to the Department’s proposed resolution of this matter.  The Department has 
received the payment of the civil penalty and Department costs. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter or the RCRA program, please contact 
Nicole McDonald at 850/595-8360, extension 1252 or by E-Mail at  
nicole.mcdonald@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael S. Kennedy, P.G. 
Program Administrator 
Waste Management Program 
 
MSK:nml 
 
Enclosures:  Consent Order OGC # 07-1467-65-HW 
                       Closing Order 
cc:   FDEP Office of Counsel General 
 


